
Terms & Conditions
By accessing the Northern RV Services website you agree to the
following terms. If you do not agree to the following terms,
please note that you are not allowed to use this website.

The contents of the Northern RV Services Website are owned and
operated by Northern RV Services. Any rights not expressly
granted  herein  are  reserved.  Reproduction,  transfer,
distribution or storage of part or all of the contents in any
form  without  the  prior  written  permission  of  Northern  RV
Services is prohibited except in accordance with the following
terms.

Northern RV Services consents to you browsing the Website on
your computer or printing copies of extracts from these pages
for your personal use only and not for redistribution unless
consented to in writing by Northern RV Services. Individual
documents in our Web pages may be subject to additional terms
indicated in those documents. The use of this site and the
content therein, is permitted to private, non-commercial use.
The use of press releases and other documents classified as
public is permitted in public communications if the source for
the information has been stated.

This  site  and  the  contents  herein  are  provided  as  a
convenience to the reader. The contents of the Northern RV
Services Website are provided on “as is” and “as available”
basis. Northern RV Services does not warrant that its Web
pages  will  be  uninterrupted  or  error-free.  Northern  RV
Services reserves the right to revise the pages or withdraw
access to them at any time.

For your easy accessibility Northern RV Services may include
links to sites on the Internet that are owned or operated by
third parties. By linking to such third-party site, you shall
review and agree to that site’s rules of use before using such
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site. You also agree that Northern RV Services has no control
over  the  content  of  that  site  and  cannot  assume  any
responsibility  for  material  created  or  published  by  such
third-party sites. In addition, a link to a non – Northern RV
Services  site  does  not  imply  that  Northern  RV  Services
endorses the site or the products or services referenced in
such third party site.

By submitting material to any of our servers, for example, by
e-mail or via the Northern RV Services World Wide Web pages,
you agree that:

a) the material will not contain any item that is unlawful or
otherwise unfit for publication;
b) you will use reasonable efforts to scan and remove any
viruses or other contaminating or destructive features before
submitting any material;
c) you own the material or have the unlimited right to provide
it to us and Northern RV Services may publish the material
free of charge and/or incorporate it or any concepts described
in it in our products without accountability or liability
d) you agree not to take action against us in relation to
material that you submit and you agree to indemnify us if any
third  party  takes  action  against  us  in  relation  to  the
material you submit.

Your access to this site should not be construed as granting,
by implication, or otherwise, any license or right to use any
marks appearing on the site without the prior written consent
of Northern RV Services or the third party owner thereof.


